
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. Hosted Earth Day Community Clean 

Up Events in Muscoy and Bloomington 

San Bernardino, CA. – On Saturday April 23rd, in honor of International 

Earth Day, Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. hosted a community clean up in both 

Muscoy and Bloomington. With over 350 volunteers altogether in 

attendance at both locations, and over twenty community partners 

assisting, both unincorporated areas were left cleaner and healthier for 

those who reside there. Tons of trash from all over Muscoy and 

Bloomington were properly disposed, leaving parts of San Bernardino 

County cleaner than it previously was. The event was meant to last until 

the afternoon, but due to the abundance of volunteers cleaning up 

together, the event was completed earlier.  

“This year’s community clean up event was more than a success. Seeing 

so many people go out of their way and volunteer to help clean up both 

Muscoy and Bloomington was touching. Our teamwork and community 

commitment to keeping our Earth safe and clean, especially the parts of 

town that we live brings me so much hope in what is to come for our Fifth 

District. This event was a huge success, and we couldn’t have done it 

without our community partners. I want to thank all the volunteers, our 

County Special Districts, Code Enforcement, California Highway Patrol, 

and all other partners once again for all the assistance. Let us treat every 

day like it is Earth Day, let us be kind to our Earth it is our only home. 

Looking forward to next year’s event! “-Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr.  
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